City Beautiful Commission Meeting Minutes
April 16, 2018 2PM Neighborhood Services Office

Members Attending: Gayle Fisher, Bubba Earnhart, Betsy Davies, Joyce Brewer
Staff Attending: Dan Scott

The meeting came to order at 2 pm. A quorum was present.

The Commission discussed the application from the Park Hill Neighborhood
Association for $4,062.00 to beautify Crestview Park. Betsy Davies moved the
application be approved. Bubba Earnhart seconded the motion. The motion
passed unanimously.

A discussion was held about a meeting with the Tree Board about the medians on
McCain Blvd. Minutes from that meeting were distributed. The CBC is interested
in seeing a beautification plan for the medians. If such a plan was developed and
was well received the CBC is discussing putting some funds aside for that project.

The meeting adjourned at 2:45 pm.

Staff will mail a copy of the Tree Board meeting minutes to all CBC members.
Staff will contact Don Chambers to see if he has a beautification plan for McCain
Blvd medians and for JFK medians in Park Hill.

Budget Starting balance: $20,000
Park Hill Application - 4,062
Current balance: $15,938



